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Michigan State University has told undergrad students preparing to live on campus to stay home this fall,
as fear grows that stringent health protocols won’t be enough to stop the spread of the coronavirus
among students and staff.

The announcement, sent to students and parents after 5 p.m. Tuesday, said all undergraduate classes
were being moved online, and that students who’d signed leases to live in dorms should instead take
their classes remotely from home if possible. MSU becomes the first public university in the state to take
such aggressive measures to limit the number of students on campus this fall.

“Effective immediately, we are asking undergraduate students who planned to live in our residence halls
this fall to stay home and continue their education with MSU remotely,” MSU President Samuel Stanley
wrote to students. “While a vast majority of our classes already were offered in remote formats, we will
work the next two weeks to transition those that were in-person or hybrid to remote formats.”

Read the full article
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